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RESPECT      RESPONSIBILITY        RESILIENCE 

DIARY DATES 
  

NOV 
28 

 
2HS Assembly Item - 
2.20pm 

30 Scripture Assembly - 
10am-11am 

Parent/Community and 
Scripture helpers    
morning tea -  
11am-12pm 

Book Club orders close 

Year 6 Parent Helper 
disco meeting                 
3 - 3.30pm 

DEC 
 1 

 
Water Survival       
Catch Up 

 5 ROSA Assembly 2pm 

 6 P&C Christmas dinner 

 7 Year 6 Performance -  
Shows at  12pm and 
6pm 

12 Stage 3 Jamberoo         
Excursion 

14 Year 6 Farewell Dinner 
& Disco 

Stage 2 Movie Day   
Excursion   

15 Year 6 Farewell         
Assembly -  2 - 3pm 
Last day for students 

Principal’s News 

Friday 24 November Term 4, Week 7 

The students involved in the swim scheme, participated in their last session today. The 

teachers would like to commend the students for their behaviour. The students were 

organised and responsible. I know that Mr Richardson, Mrs Hick and Ms Simons were 

impressed with the students.  

On Wednesday I spent lunch time with the radical award recipients. I had a great time 

playing dodgeball and chatting to the students. So much fun that we decided it should be 

a regular Wednesday event. 

Semester 2 reports will be distributed next Thursday. Report cards are a summary of 

your child’s progress and results for Semester 2. Please remember that a ‘C’ achievement 

standard in academic learning areas indicates that your child is showing year level       

appropriate progress. Please review your child’s report with them and take the time to         

celebrate their successes and set goals for 2018. If you would like to discuss the report 

further, please contact your child’s class teacher to arrange a suitable interview time.  

Last Thursday we had some exciting news with Mr & Mrs Tuzsynski having a baby girl 

and Mr & Mrs Pengelly having a baby boy. Congratulations to both families! 

Our teachers this week have been delivering lessons around the notion of ‘being kinder 

than necessary’. I would like you to discuss this message with your children, but more 

importantly I would like you to stress that being kind is not the same as ignoring          

unacceptable behaviour. If they are worried about something or they think an action is 

inappropriate, unsafe or unkind, they should report it to a teacher. The teachers at our 

school are professionals and trained to respond to behaviour. A problem shared is often 

a problem halved. 

We have wonderful grounds at Nareena Hills and we know the school is appreciated by 

people who enjoy the trees and the space. After an unfortunate incident, we are asking 

that dogs not be brought onto school grounds between 7:30am and 4:30pm. We are 

requesting your support in relation to this matter, to ensure the safety of staff and     

students. I thank you for your cooperation. 

Simone Brett 

Relieving Principal  
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Student News 

The following students are recognised for their contribution to our school. 

 

AWESOME AWARDS 

Congratulations to the students below who will be presented with their Awesome badge a the assembly 
on Tuesday 28 November. 

 

Olivia A  Olivia T 

 

 

 

 

Book Club Issue 8 is now available. 

Please order by Wednesday 29 November for delivery to the school. 
Any orders made after this date will be delivered to your chosen         
address for an additional postage cost. 

Reminder: Book Club orders can only be made online.  It is no longer possible to order or make cash 
payments through the school office.  
Head to https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Register.aspx 

PARENT, COMMUNITY AND SCRIPTURE HELPERS MORNING TEA 

Please join us for a Thank You Morning Tea on Thursday 30 November in the school hall from 11am - 12 
noon. 

The staff at Nareena Hills Public School would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the time, 
effort and support you have provided to our school throughout 2017. 

To assist with catering please notify the school if you are able to attend. 

We look forward to your company. 
Teachers and Staff Nareena Hills Public School 

Volunteers for 2018 

We are now inviting volunteers for Canteen for 2018. If you would like to join our great team, let us 
know via email or phone! Shifts are just 3 hours in the morning, once a month, on Wednesdays, Thurs-
days or Fridays. It’s a great way to be part of the school community and see your kids/grandkids smiley 
faces over the counter! 
 
Amanda Schipp and Christine Gregory 
Canteen Co-coordinators  
Ph: 0434 976 255  Email: nareenahillscanteen@gmail.com 

School News  

School News  
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Term 4 
Week 8 
Week 9 
Week 10 

 
    

 
Tuesday 28 November 2.20pm - 2HS Assembly Item 
Tuesday 5 December 2.00pm - ROSA Assembly 
Friday 15 December 2.00pm - Year 6 Farewell Assembly 

Week 8 
29 

Amanda Schipp, 
Paula Brown, 
Renae Hancock,  
Jomana Sultan 

Week 9 
Dec 6 

Rachel Kendon, 
Vanessa Smith, 
Tammy Montgomery 

Week 10 CLOSED FOR CLEANING 

Term 4 

Wednesday 9am—12pm 

 

Term 4 

Friday 9am—12pm 

Week 8 
30 

Christine Gregory, 
Kirsten Potter, 
Kylie Evans, 
Kaylene Herald 

Week 9 
Dec 7 

Petra Holmes, 
Katrina Harris, 
Vanessa McKellar, 
Sarah Tobin,  
Tanya Pynenburg 

Week 10 CLOSED FOR CLEANING 

Term 4 

Thursday 9am—12pm 

Week 8 
Dec 1 

Linda Zanotto, 
Lorraine Giatras, 
Paolo Baldassari 

Week 9 
 8 

Kate Egan, 
Margo Keremelevski, 
Michelle Corlett, 
Kate Johnson 

Week 10 CLOSED FOR CLEANING 

Upcoming Payments Canteen 

Next Assemblies 

Stage 1 Science Centre Excursion Friday 8 December  
$17.50 due by Thursday 30 November 
 
Stage 2 Movie Excursion Thursday 14 December 
$22.00  due Friday 1 December 

A reminder that all monies owing need to be paid before your child 

attends an activity. Payment is  required at least a week before the 

date of the activity as we need to finalise numbers and have  

payments ready for our suppliers. Thankyou 

 

Lost Property 

We have an abundance of items in lost property which we are unable to 
return as they are not labelled.  If your child/children are missing an item 
of clothing, drink bottle, lunch box or towel please check lost property. 

Lost property will be cleared at the end of Week 9 and all unlabelled items will  be 
donated to the second hand uniform shop or given to charity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to thank Mr Simpson of the Lions Club of Figtree Inc. He is the 
Youth Director of Figtree Lions Club. He has kindly donated two books to the    
library. The books are written by Adam Wallace.  Every year the Lions Club kindly 
donates books to schools in their area. We thank them for their community spirit 
and generosity.   

 

Thank you! 



Educational Partners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Educational Partners Continued 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phone: 4226 6995 



Educational Partners Continued 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29 Kemblawarra Rd Warrawong  

Phone: 4274 4133 

Phone: 4226 6690 



Educational Partners Continued 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Phone:  4261 1122 

FLETCHER INSULATION 

PTY LTD 



Educational Partners Continued 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phone: 4226 5022 

Electrical Construction Management and Site Co-ordination 
117 Horsley Drive West Dapto 2530 
Phone: (02) 4261 8910      Mobile: 0417 524 719      Website: www.pcesolutions.com.au 



Educational Partners Continued 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Located at: 43A Princes  Highway Figtree 

Phone: 4225 7144 

Figtree Fish & Chips 

 
Bellevue Road 

Figtree 
 
 

Phone: (02) 4226 4568 



Educational Partners Continued 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Educational Partners Continued 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

    

 

 

 

Noticeboard 

There will be a number 

of Nareena Hills        

students competing in 

this event. If you are 

interested in coming 

along to watch the 

competition starts at 

10am. 


